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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Decontamination and Infection 
Control. 
 
You asked: 
1. Does the Trust have a Decontamination Lead(s), and which site are they 
based? 
1.a Can you provide an email address for the above contact? 
2. Does the Trust have an Infection Control Lead(s), and which site are they 
based? 
2a. Can you provide an email address for the above contact? 
3. Does the Trust hold a regular Decontamination Risk Assessment Group 
meeting, and when was the last one undertaken? 
4. Which other roles also attend the Decontamination Risk Assessment Group 
meeting? 
 
Trust response: 
1. Yes 
1a. Michelle Lowings. mtw-tr.EFMAdmin@nhs.net   
2. Yes 
2a. Details can be found on the Trust website, https://www.mtw.nhs.uk/about-
us/trust-board/  
3. The trust does not have a specific group for Decontamination Risk 
Assessment, prior to the pandemic we held quarterly Decontamination 
committee meeting to discuss all matters relating to decontamination, these 
are now being re set up with the first meeting to be held July 2022 
4. Infection control, Endoscopy leads, Theatre leads, EME Lead, Kent Cluster 
Decontamination lead, and others as required. 
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